
Announcements for the Week Ending December 19,  2020 
 

ACTS: 30 Day Kids (and Adults)  

Bible Reading Challenge;  short passages, long 

passages, or entire chapters, whatever your  

ability we have a challenge for YOU!  

Kids received a copy of the guide in their 

AWANA gift bag Wed, they will be also included in the  

January Newsletter and I am happy to email copies to  

whomever needs! Thanks for joining us for our 2021  

challenge beginning in January. 
 

Adopt-A-Cop through Dec 25th.  Thank you so much for 

continuing to bless our police officers from CCBC:  

Zachary Rush, Joshua Shoemaker, Don Nation and Andy  

Wattenbarger.  Gifts and cards may be dropped off directly 

to the police station as we love to surprise them every day!  

Student Ministry 
Dec. 23 & 30 - No Life 122 

Tues.-Wed., Dec. 29-30 CROSS Conference 
Watch Party for College Students  
(Tue. 5-10 pm & Wed. 1-10 pm) 

“Praying for 2021” 
Monday, Dec. 28th - 6:00 pm - WC 

Some have chosen to also fast that day 

You’re Invited to a Baby Shower 

Natalie & Sam 

Hoffman 
Today, 2-4pm StuB 

They are registered at Target, Walmart, & Amazon 

Dear Church Family, 

 Thank you so much for the contribution to the library 

in my mom, Ruby Clevenger’s name. Thank you for the 

cards, calls, & mostly the prayers during mom’s illness & 

death. We appreciate all you have done. 

Dale & Brenda Elrod 

Thanks to all who came out for caroling… 

Such a special time. 

This Sunday’s Message: 

Luke 1:79b “PEACE” 
Cross-reference: Isaiah59:8-9 

Caring Place Annual 

Coat Drive  
thru Dec. 30th 

Christmas Eve Service 
2:00 pm 

Celebration of Life for Bill Chastain 
Monday Dec. 21st at 4:00 pm in the Worship Center  

The family will receive visitors 3:00-4:00 pm 

Ladies Bible Study resumes! 

Acts Part 1 - Jesus’ Witnesses, Empowered by His 

Spirit - 8 week study on chapters 1-12 
 

Tuesdays 6:30 - 8:30 pm ZOOM ONLY beginning January 12 

Thursdays 9:00 - 11:00 am  Zoom and in-person (your 

choice) beginning January 14 

If you are new to Precept studies, please contact  

Marsa Garner at 605-5705 for workbook ordering info  

and orientation date. 

Merry Christmas! 


